NATIONAL CONGRESS OF THE TURKISH **SOCIETY FOR SURGERY** 16th OF THE HAND AND UPPER EXTREMITY

NATIONAL CONGRESS h OF THE HAND THERAPISTS SOCIETY



MAY 06-09, 2018

COLOSSAE THERMAL HOTEL Pamukkale - Denizli / TURKEY

Dear Colleagues, Hand Therapists and Friends,

It is our pleasure and privilege to invite you to the 16th National Congress of the Turkish Hand and Upper Extremity Society, and the 5th National Congress of the Hand Therapists Society which will be held in Pamukkale, Denizli, TURKEY on May 2018.

We are looking forward to your attendance to our congress where you will also be able to visit Hierapolis-Pamukkale which is a UNESCO World Heritage Site since 1988.

Congress attendees will have the chance to benefit from scientific exchange during meetings and visit one of the natural wonders of our country.

Yours sincerely



HAND THERAPISTS SOCIETY

COMMITTEE

Prof. Dr. Mehmet Yildiz - President of Congress Ass. Prof. Dr. Mustafa Kurklu – Congress Secretary Atatürk Bulvarı Beler Apt. No: 175/20 06680 Bakanlıklar - ANKARA / TURKEY

Phone: +90 312 425 04 80 Fax : +90 312 425 04 81 e-mail: turkhand@gmail.com

TURKISH SOCIETY FOR SURGERY OF THE HAND

Tufan Kaleli - President Hakan Gundes - Vice President Mustafa Kurklu - General Secretary Fahir Demirkan - Treasurer Kahraman Ozturk - Member Haluk Ozcanli - Member Fren Cansu - Member Tahir S. Sugun - Member Fatih Zor - Member

ORGANIZATION

ODET Congress Organization Media and Travel Ltd. Acıbadem Cad. Ulusuluk Sok. No: 39/1 34718 Kadıköy - ISTANBUL / TURKEY Phone: +90 216 325 25 66

e-mail: elcerrahisi@odet.com.tr

